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Ocean Pines Elections Committee Announces Ballot Counts 

 
The Ocean Pines Elections Committee has announced the vote totals of the 2018 Board 
of Directors election on Friday, Aug. 10 at 9 a.m. at the East Room in the Ocean Pines 
Community Center. A total of 3,105 ballots were counted, according to the committee. 
 
Seven eligible candidates were vying for four open positions on the Board of Directors.  
 
Candidates and vote totals in ballot order: 
 

• Steve Tuttle - 2,322 
• Frank Daly - 2,048 
• Gregory Turner - 771 
• Paula Gray - 1,526 
• Esther Diller - 1,549 
• Ted Moroney - 1,809 
• Arie Klapholz - 833 

 
Election results will be validated at the Annual Meeting of the Membership on Saturday, 
Aug. 11 at 10 a.m. at the Assateague Room in the Community Center. All property 
owners are urged to attend. Members are encouraged to arrive early and should be 
ready to provide a photo ID such as a driver’s license.   
 
The ballot count was livestreamed on YouTube and channel 78 on Mediacom. The video 
can be viewed online at http://www.oceanpines.org/opa-news/watch-live-meetings/ . 
 
About the Board of Directors 
 
The Board of Directors is the legislative policy-setting body of the Ocean Pines 
community. The affairs and business of the Association are managed by a Board of 
seven and the terms of the Directors will be for three years or until their respective 
successors are duly elected and qualified. 
 
For more information, contact Ocean Pines Elections Committee Chairperson Steve 
Habeger at elections@oceanpines.org. 
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